
 

 

 

 

 

Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515

  

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $500,000 in funding for the Victim Impact Project in fiscal year 2023. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is Mothers United Against Violence at 2550 Main Street, 

Hartford, CT 06120. 

 

Mothers United Against Violence was founded in 2002 by a group dedicated to providing direct 

support to the underserved families who have been impacted by violence in the Greater Hartford 

community. MUAV is an advocate for the community and has responded to the emotional 

and physical needs of crime victims. The Victim Impact project is designed to provide the 

victim with direct services and support. This program works directly with the Police 

department providing our families with a support arm as they navigate through the 

criminal justice system.  This program will also identify a legal arm to help our victims 

identify solutions and to help with legal decisions as they are engaging with the criminal 

justice system. The program also intends to help to reduce the trauma which individuals 

living in a underserved community is faced with every day.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

                  Sincerely, 

 

             John B. Larson 

 


